Tammy Bennett

From: Gene Spencer <gene.spencer@rocketmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 21, 2023 4:46 PM

To: City Government

Subject: Homeless Camp

CAUTION: This email originated from Outside Your Organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or on
clicking links from unknown senders. Please contact Information Technology for assistance.

Mr. Mayor, | respectfully request that the City Council consider a recommendation for securing the homeless campsite.
The closest resident to the campsite is my son, his wife and two young daughters. Their home is a mere 9 feet from the
border of the campsite.They reside at 213 Oak Street.

| suggest a chain link fence be installed at the end of Oak Street to prevent entrance to the campsite at that point. |
would also suggest the campsite be totally fenced in with the only entrance adjacent to the firehouse. This
recommendation will assure the safety of all residents on Oak Street.

Your consideration in this matter will be greatly appreciated by all residents on Oak Street.

Regards

Sent from my iPhone



